
Public Notice 

The Howard Cooper Port Authority is seeking bids from qualified suppliers for crushed rock 

materials and aggregate pavement for the new dock site on mile 196.1 of the Missouri River. 

The bid will be for: 

 2” Clean Oversize Stabilization Aggregate, 1,303 Cubic Yards or 2,606 Ton 

 Aggregate Pavement, MoDOT Type 5 Gradation, 3,667 Square Yards or 2,567 Ton 

This bid is just for the materials and should not include any shipping costs to the Port site but if the 

supplier is capable of providing that service they should mention it in the text of a bid letter.  

The materials will be stored on the supplier’s site until road construction starts in late summer. 

The amount of the initial purchase will depend on the funds available to the port authority in 

early June. The remainder of the materials will be purchased when funds are available in the 

third quarter of 2017 and at the same price. Questions should be directed to Jim Upchurch, 

Agent for the Port Authority, jimupchurch3@gmail.com, (573) 231 6146. 

Bids are to be submitted to: Conway & Blanck, LC, 213 Main Street, Boonville, MO 65233, by 

June 8, 2017.  

The Port Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informality or 

technicality in any bid and to award the bid in the best interest of the port. 
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